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Design Review for Camas School District Lacamas Heights Elementary School (City File Numbers
CUP16-02 and DR16-09)
Details:  The Camas School District has proposed to build a new two-story school at 1111 NE 232nd
Avenue (Tax Parcel 175724-000), to replace the existing Lacamas Heights Elementary School at
4600 Garfield Street. The new building will be 73,500 square feet and will include a gymnasium,
commons, administration offices, classrooms, and play fields for approximately 700 students. The
Design Review Committee reviewed the proposal for compliance with the City's adopted design
principles and provided a recommendation to staff.
Presenter:  Sarah Fox, Senior Planner
Recommended Action:  That the Design Review Committee reviews the submitted materials,
deliberates and forwards a recommendation to the Director for a final decision.
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